[bookmark: _GoBack]Interstate Power and Light Company submitted an Attachment Y Notice to MISO requesting a suspension of the coal-fired portion of the M.L. Kapp Unit 2 generating following conversion to natural gas for the period 7/31/2015 through 12/31/2016.  MISO approved the suspension after assessing the reliability impacts of the proposed suspension on the Bulk Electric System.  IPL intends to effectuate the suspension on the dates included in the request.

